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PARTICIPANTS

Interest groups:

· Alliance of Auto Manufacturers

· American Lung Association

· American Petroleum Institute

· Association of International Auto Manufacturers

· Clean Air Trust 

· Engine Manufactures of America 

· Environmental Defense Fund

· Manufactures of Emission Control Association

· National Petroleum Refiners Association

· Sierra Club

· State and Territorial Air Pollution Program Administrators / Association of Local Air Pollution Control Officials
· Union of Concerned Scientists

· U.S. Public Interest Research Group
· Western Governors Association

· Western Interstate Energy Board

Corporations:

· W.R. Grace & Co.

Agencies:

· Environmental Protection Agency

VENUES

· Environmental Protection Agency

SUMMARY

As I understand it, this issue deals with the implementation of stricter regulations on the amount of sulfur in gasoline. The EPA released a Tier II report and found that reduced sulfur content in gasoline would significantly reduce air pollution.  Advocates for the regulations includes environmental groups and citizens groups that agree this would lead to better environmental conditions, as well as engine manufacturers that do not feel they can improve engines more in a way that would lead to the same reduced emissions results that decreased sulfur content could attain.  Opponents are the smaller oil refinery industries, who argue that the increased costs will not only increase costs to the consumer but may also close down smaller refineries, increasing the danger of gasoline shortages.

